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With just one week to go before the
opening performance of *Seussical*, the
excitement among the students is
palpable! They've been working
tirelessly, rehearsing and fine-tuning
every number to bring Dr. Seuss's
whimsical world to life. From the
energetic "Oh, the Thinks You Can Think"
to the heartwarming "Alone in the
Universe,” the cast has been reviewing
their choreography, vocal harmonies,
and character development to make
every moment unforgettable.
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The students have poured
their creativity and passion
into each scene, and they're
thrilled to showcase all
they've accomplished. As
the final rehearsals
approach, the anticipation
builds, and they can’t wait
to share their hard work and
vibrant performances with
the audience!




